Dear ______________:

On behalf of the [County] Domestic Violence Task Force, please find enclosed the 2017 Georgia Domestic Violence Fatality Review Annual Report. The Report is issued annually by the Georgia Commission on Family Violence and the Georgia Coalition Against Domestic Violence and analyzes domestic violence-related homicides in Georgia to learn how our state can respond more effectively with the hope of reducing domestic violence incidents and preventing fatalities. Over the past 14 years, the Project has reviewed more than 100 cases in Georgia and has made recommendations for systemic change. This year’s report focuses on the problem of intimate partner stalking. The report also includes the number of domestic violence-related deaths that occurred in our county in 2017: [Name] County lost [Number] people due to domestic violence last year. The Fatality Review Annual Reports and other helpful information can be found online at www.georgiafatalityreview.com.  
The [County] Domestic Violence Task Force exists to create and maintain a cooperative relationship between members of our community who are seeking to help both victims of domestic violence and hold perpetrators accountable. The Task Force members represent a wide variety of systems, including but not limited to; social service providers, domestic violence advocates, law enforcement officers, prosecutors, attorneys, counselors, judges and Family Violence Intervention Program providers. The Task Force meets regularly to discuss our community’s response and develop strategies for addressing domestic violence.  A coordinated community response is critical to serving victims of domestic violence and their children and ultimately ending domestic violence.  
We invite you to attend our Task Force meetings and join our email list (please email your request to [email]).  Our next meeting is [Date] at [Time] at [Location]. We would love to have you there! 
Warm regards,

